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WE HOPE EVERYONE HAD A WONDERFUL HOLIDAY​!  We 

realize this is a concerning time with the high number of Covid 

cases.  We continue to pray for the safety and well-being of our 

Honey Tree students, families and staff.   

           

Julie Riedel has recovered from Covid and is back in the office. 

Unfortunately, Michele Chesson has tested positive for the virus. 

She has symptoms but is doing well. She will be out of the office 

this week and part of next week.   

 

JANUARY THEMES 

Our January curriculum themes focus on the season of winter. 

Teachers have been sharing stories and working on activities 

related to rain, snow, polar animals and their habitats. Students 



are learning about weather and science concepts related to ice 

and water. 

 

MARTIN LUTHER KING HOLIDAY 

Honey Tree is closed Monday, January 18, in observance of the  

Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday.   

 

PARENT/2s FIELD TRIP 

     During the first week of February, our Parent/2s 

classes will be heading to the beach to check out the Leo Carrillo 

tide pools. 

 

SEE’S CANDY FUNDRAISER 

See's Candy Flyers will be sent home soon.  There has been a 

delay at the distribution center.  Thank you for your patience. 

 

REGISTRATION FOR 2021-22 SCHOOL YEAR 

Priority Registration for current Honey Tree families and church 

members will begin the first week of March.   Registration for 

new families in the community will open the second week of 

March.  Look for more information regarding registration, 

schedule of classes, and tuition fees in next month’s Honey Buzz 

Newsletter. 

 

CHURCH HAPPENINGS 

Holy Trinity will not be holding outdoor services for the month of 

January, nor will Pastor Erik be doing his classroom visits.  With 

the vaccine being distributed, we are hoping for a reduction in 

Covid cases, which will make it possible to resume these activities. 



If you wish to watch a virtual worship service, please email the 

church office: ​churchoffice@htlcto.org​. 
 

                                            

 

 

 

PRAYER FOR THE NEW YEAR 

 

The New Year is placed in our hands as the old year passes away. 

The days and weeks to come are God’s gift: they carry God’s blessing. 

As a blessing we welcome them.   

Our hope for the year ending is that 

All that was good in it remain with us,  

and all that was harmful be left behind. 

Bless us, Lord, and bless the time and seasons yet to come. 

Teach us to live our days right, that we may gain wisdom of heart. 

And fill this New Year with Your kindness,  

that we may be glad and rejoice, all the days of our life. 
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